
 

 

Delegate’s Report 

September 10, 2021 

 

Hello Friends, 

 

Welcome to Fall. Hope you all had a great summer. 

 

The 70th Anniversary Celebration held on July 10, 2021 was quite the celebration and was well 

attended by over 1000 participants.  For those not able to attend the 70th Anniversary 

Celebration, WSO will be replaying the talks on the Al-Anon Family Groups Mobile App on 

September 21st at 8 am, October 9th at 2 pm, and November 17th at 8 pm. All times are 

Eastern Time. The replay will appear as a meeting option on those days. 

The July 2021 Chairman of the Board of Trustee was released in August and here are some of 

the highlights: 

•  The 2022 World Service Conference (WSC) will be held in Tarrytown, NY, April 26 

through April 30, 2022. The theme for 2022 WSC will be “Enhancing Our Recovery 

through Abundance, Unity, and Understanding”. 

• The Board approved the Revised 2021 Budget which has a $233,753 deficit.  Per WSO 

Treasurer, the $233,753 deficit represents one month of contributions or 2 weeks of 

expenses. Although year-to-date literature sales are above the YTD budget by 

$86,831, literature sales have still not returned to pre-pandemic numbers. Year-to-

date contributions are below budgeted expectations by $111,557. We continue to 

need members’ contributions in order to meet the Revised Budget!  

• Road Trip! You and Your Board Connect: Mark your calendars and start making plans 

to attend this year’s Road Trip! event which will be held on Saturday, October 23, 

2021 at The Westin Cleveland Downtown in Cleveland, OH! Road Trip! is a great 

opportunity to meet and interact with the members of the Board of Trustees and the 

Executive Committee. Registration information can be found at al-anon.org/roadtrip. 

The mail-in and the online registration deadline is Friday, October 8, 2021. 

• Policy Committee reports on it progress with topics that are generated by the 
fellowship regarding issues and concerns that need clarification or interpretation in 
light of the Twelve Traditions and Twelve Concepts of Service as well as Progress of 



work being completed by Policy Committee work groups, task forces, and thought 
forces. 

• The Strategic Leadership Team (SLT) facilitated a 2022 Strategy Options session which 
provided information to help Board members prioritize and select the Strategies 
which will most effectively advance the Goals and Envisioned Future of the AFG, Inc. 
Strategic Plan. The SLT will now take the selected Strategies and identify the resources 
needed to support them. SLT will make another presentation to the Board at the 
October 2021 Board meeting where Strategies will be given final approval. At-Large 
Committee members may serve up to six one-year terms, beginning in January. 

Looking for you next service position?  

CT Area World Service Committee is still looking for a Website Coordinator to complete 
current term. Please send your resume to me. 

Resume for Trustee At-Large Committee members are due no later than October 29, 2021. 
Trustee at Large may serve up to six one-year terms, beginning i. Résumé forms must be 
submitted no later than October 29, 2021. Get more details and submit your résumé.  

https://al-anon.org/pdf/At-LargeCommitteeResumeForm7-13.pd 

 

Love in Service 

Marcia M 

CT Delegate-Panel 60 

“Making History” 

 

https://al-anon.org/pdf/At-LargeCommitteeResumeForm7-13.pd

